
 

                  21 April 2020 
 
Mr. Johannes de Beer (Director) 
Elior Konsultante Pty Ltd 
166 Rabie Street 
Meyerspark 
Pretoria 
0184 
 
RE: To whom it may concern 
Testimonial: Elior Konsultante Pty Ltd Implementation of ISO3834 
Management System for TLIU Beneficiary Companies 
 
The Technology Localisation Implementation Unit (TLIU) is an initiative of the Department 
of Science and Innovation (DSI) hosted at the Council for Scientific and Industrial Research 
(CSIR), TLIU is mandated to implement the Technology Localisation Plan (TLP) of the 
Department. DSI realised that technological upgrading or support is most often the key 
intervention required to improve the competitiveness of a firm, or to enable the firm to 
achieve the levels of quality, time and cost required by the OEM, or by the SOC. TLIU 
complement the Department of Trade and Industry (the dti) designation programme of 
public procurement through (PPPFA) to include local content while supporting Competitive 
Supplier Development Programme (CSDP) of various State Owned Entities (SOE’s).  
 
Elior Konsultante Pty Ltd was appointed by the CSIR-TLIU through a competitive bidding 
process (CSIR RFP No.: 3199/05/06/2018) to provide technical consultation and 
implementation support to TLIU beneficiary companies. Elior Konsultante has been highly 
professional and knowledgeable in their welding and quality assurance assistance to small 
and medium companies on the programme. The companies who completed the programme 
were later independently audited for technical competency by South African Institute of 
Welding (SAIW) and received their certificates. Elior Konsultante also specialises in 
implementation of ISO9001:2015 management system and other technical industrial 
standards such as European Union (EU) Pressure Equipment Directives (PED), PER 
(SANS347), RBI, etc. TLIU is grateful and appreciate the mutual and contractual 
relationship with Elior Konsultante Pty Ltd and recommends them as a professional 
business partner with value for money. 
  
Please direct all queries and questions that you might have regarding this communication to 
the TLIU, Mr. Ally Vusi Mahlangu, amahlangu3@csir.co.za, 012 842 7336. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 

 


